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20/11/15 

                       
Dear Parents. 

 
I write to you to ask if it is possible for your child to attend some after school rehearsals for upcoming 

concerts. Rehearsals will be after school on Monday from 3:30 – 4:30. Your child will need a healthy snack. 

I’m sorry for the late notice with this matter but I can see time slipping away from us and I don’t want the 

children to feel underprepared or under pressure. 

  

The rehearsals will be on the following days: 

Monday 23rd (next Monday) 

Monday 30th  

Monday 7th  
 

I will be in the KS1 playground at the end of the day on Monday (by the arches) and your child can meet 

me there. If your child is not able to attend, it is not a problem as I will try to fit in an extra lunch time 

session when I can. 

 

I thank you for your continuing support of the children’s musical adventures. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Katie Teage 

 

Leader of learning for music.  

 

 

RE: After school choir. 

 

My Child ______________________________________________ Class_____________________ 

Is/is not* able to attend the after school choir on the following days (please tick) 

Monday 23rd    □           Monday 30th       □         Monday 7th □ 
I will provide a healthy snack and collect my child at 4:30 from the office.  

Signed_________________________ 
 

PLEASE HAND THIS SLIP TO THE OFFICE 
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